
PROJECT OVERVIEW
This modernization project includes about 9 miles of shoulder widening 
and pavement rehabilitation along U.S. 160 between I-35 and Oxford. 
The improvements include extending several reinforced concrete box 
culverts, such as the Antelope Creek Bridge, and the replacement of 
the Arkansas River drainage bridge.

The project is currently in the IKE Construction Pipeline with 
construction planned to begin in the spring of 2025. It is anticipated to 
take two construction seasons. One lane of traffic will remain open 
throughout construction.

This project will require KDOT right-of-way acquisition and Sumner-
Cowley Electric Cooperative (SCEC) utility relocations.
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Additional information is available 
on the project webpage at:

ike.ksdot.gov/us160-sumner-county

Winter 2023

This information can be made available in 
alternative accessible formats by contacting 
785.296.3585 Voice / Hearing Impaired-711.

PROJECT CONTACTS
AJ Wilson
KDOT Area Engineer
Andrew.Wilson@ks.gov
620-221-3370

Tim Potter
KDOT Public Affairs Manager
Tim.Potter@ks.gov
620-727-2278

Jordan Creed
SCEC Director of Operations
JordanC@sucocoop.com
888-326-3356

Mitch McComb
SCEC Field Staking Tech.
MitchM@sucocoop.com
888-326-3356

Project information and the opportunity to comment will be available 
on the project webpage at: ike.ksdot.gov/us160-sumner-county

Comments will be collected through Dec. 14, 2023. The webpage will 
be updated as the project progresses.
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